
 

 
MINUTES 

May 12, 1922 
 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction met in adjourned 
session at 7:30 P.M. with President Hirons presiding. The 
Councilmen present were Hirons, Marshall, Meders and Murr. City 
Manager Garrett, City Attorney Jorday and City Clerk Peck were 
present. 
 
 
Proposals from the engineering firms of Burns and McDonnell, 
Stephens and Koon and from the Weiland Engineering Company 

relative to the contemplated water survey were the subject of 
discussion. No definate decision was reached as the terms of the 
proposals were vague in a few respects. City Manager Garrett was 
asked to write the firms submitting proposals asking them to 
explain certain parts of the proposal submitted. 
 
 
There being no further business to come before the meeting the 
Council adjourned. 
 
 
/s/ Fred A. Peck 
 
 

________ 
 
 
City Clerk 
 
 


